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Basch and Keegan has been nominated for Best Law Firm in the 2021 
Chronogrammies! Voting is open until May 15th, so please take a moment to vote 
for us as well as any other local businesses you’d like to show appreciation for.  

(Link to Chonogrammies voting page) 

We appreciate your support! 



 

 

Join us on Wednesday, April 21 for a FREE Bike Clinic at the YMCA of Kingston 

and Ulster County’s parking lot on Pine Grove Ave. in Kingston from 3-5pm. 

Additional clinics will be held on May 5, May 19, June 2, June 16, and June 30. 

(click here for more details)   

Stop by and your bike checked out to make sure it’s road-ready for Spring. We’ll 

be there handing out free safety gear (while supplies last) that will help make sure 

you’re visible to drivers while you’re out riding.  

Remember:  Be bright, Be Safe, Be Seen.  

https://ymcaulster.org/bicycle-programs/


  

We’re proud to be a sponsor for Mayfest Makers and Farmers Essential Market at 

Walkway Over the Hudson. This event brings a curated selection of the Hudson 

Valley’s finest producers, including farms, distilleries, wineries, restaurants, 

artists, and more to the Hudson Valley Rail Trail and west approach to Walkway 

Over the Hudson State Historic Park. on Saturday, May 8 and Sunday, May 9 

from 12 - 5 p.m. Vendors will exhibit their wares for tasting or purchase, allowing 

participants to support the local agribusinesses affected by the COVID-19 

pandemic. 

Socially distanced throughout the Hudson Valley Rail Trail and the Walkway’s 

Ulster Welcome Center Plaza (87 Haviland Road, Highland, NY, 12528), Mayfest 

features not only farm-fresh products and food and beverage samples, but also 

art installations, locally-made goods, cooking and cocktail demonstrations, a 

special area for children’s activities, and more. All proceeds from Mayfest benefit 

the Friends of the Walkway and Hudson Valley Rail Trail, who have partnered to 

present this farmers market. 

Want to participate in this fun activity? Join us on Saturday, May 8 and Sunday, 

May 9 from 12 - 5 p.m  

Click here to learn more.  

https://app.mobilecause.com/e/pBGrAg?vid=i1zzm


 

We’re also a proud sponsor of Theatre on the Road, a local non-profit 

organization that brings history to life via walking tours of Kingston led by actors 

portraying historical figures. It’s a really fun way to learn and enjoy our local 

historic sites, so we’re glad to help make it happen! 

This year, Theatre on The Road is offering living history and cemetery tours at 

The Old Dutch Church in Kingston, The Rhinebeck Cemetery, and the The 

Beekman Arms, with many other events planned as well. Learn more about the 

company and their upcoming shows at their website 

http://www.theatreontheroad.com/


 
 


